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Question: E12-296 
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Topic:  ALCOHOL POLICY  
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
Further to the answer which was provided in response to Question E11-331 re Alcohol 
Policy: 
 
Please detail every engagement including full remuneration and expenses since 2007 with 
Professor Mike Daube, Rob Moodie and Robin Room undertaken by the Department? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Drug Strategy Branch has not engaged or employed Professor Mike Daube or  
Professor Rob Moodie for any alcohol policy work. 
 
The Department paid $604.20 in air travel for Professor Robin Room, as a committee 
member, to attend and participate in a Research Committee Meeting for the National Alcohol 
Knowledge Database project on 22 September 2010.    
 
 


